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Welcome to Enterprise Elementary School! 

We are excited to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school year.  As many of you 
know, I served as the Assistant Principal last year, and it is an incredible honor to 
step into the role of Principal this year. Our school is a vibrant community 
dedicated to fostering a positive and nurturing environment, and I am looking 
forward to continuing this journey together.  

For ENT students, this year promises to be a remarkable adventure filled with 
learning, new friendships, and countless opportunities to discover your unique 
talents. Our teachers and staff have been eagerly preparing to support you in every 
way possible. We have some amazing projects, events, and activities planned that 
we can’t wait to share with you. Remember, every challenge you face is a stepping-
stone towards success, and we are here to help you every step of the way. Let’s 
make this year the best one yet!  

Parental involvement and family partnerships are vital to the success of our 
students and our school community. Parents…We are grateful for your continued 
support and commitment. Communication between home and school is key, and I 
encourage you to reach out with any questions, concerns, or ideas. Together, we 
will work towards providing the best educational experience for your children, 
ensuring they feel valued, engaged, and challenged.  

Here’s to a collaborative and rewarding school year!  

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Miriam Hogg 

Principal 


